FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FROM:  CITY OF STERLING, DEPARTMENT OF PARKS, LIBRARY AND RECREATION

CONTACT PERSON:  SANDY VANDUSEN, LIBRARY SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:
  Dec. 9, 2020
Sterling Public Library is offering a new service called Family Fun Bags. Each bag has 10 holiday books, a DVD and activity sheet in it. There will be 5 different bags available in December.  The bags check out for 1 week.  The bags are designed for families to share and enjoy.  New bags will be available each month.
If you have questions or would like more information contact the Sterling Public Library at 522-2023.

